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July 12, 2018 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To:  Brian Hunt 

From:  Tom Grimshaw 
Subject: Report of Filling in Unmapped Area Northeast of the Blanco River 

An area that has not yet been mapped (actually, remapped from my 1976 dissertation) in our 
Mountain City Quadrangle Project is the “unmapped“ area extending from the Blanco River as 
shown in Attachment A. I have recently been able to partially fill in this “hole”. The air photo 
showing the added mapping is in Attachment B.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
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Attachment A. 
Geologic Map Showing “Unmapped” Area Northeast of the Blanco River 
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Attachment B. 
Air Photo with Revised Geologic Map of “Unmapped” Area Shown in Attachment A 






